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Coming Soon
Farm visits begin in early 2024. 

nass.usda.gov/AgCensus

The Ag Census Counts
because it informs decisions about programs that help farmers like you.

YOUR VOICE. YOUR FUTURE. YOUR OPPORTUNITY.
The Census of Agriculture is the leading source of statistics about Guam’s agricultural 
production and the only source of uniform, comprehensive and impartial information at the 
island level. Local agencies and organizations use the data for a wide range of purposes, 
including to provide more effective production and distribution systems to the agricultural 
community and assistance to farmers who suffer damages and losses due to natural 
disasters.

A local representative will visit each farm to assist in the collection of these vital data. A 
farm is any place that produced and sold, or normally would have sold, $1000 or more of 
agricultural products in 2023. Please have your farm records available for your survey. For 
more information, visit nass.usda.gov/AgCensus. 

The data will be released Summer 2025. 

Guam is included in the census program in accordance with an agreement between NASS and the University of 
Guam. Response is required by federal law (Public Law 105-113, Title 7, United States Code, Section 2204g). The 
census is conducted with the cooperation and assistance of the University of Guam College of Natural and Applied 
Sciences and the Guam Department of Agriculture.


